Blackheath and Greenwich Bowling Club 
Rules for use of the green and the Clubhouse 2021 
Like all clubs, we have had to decide what measures to take in order to make play at our BC as safe as possible and to comply with the guidelines issued by the government and Bowls England. In addition to the guidelines, the following will apply at Blackheath and Greenwich BC.
· No more than 24 are allowed on Club premises together. 
· Spectators are not allowed until further notice. 
· All persons (members and visitors) entering the Club premises (which includes the green) must sign in. 
· Having entered the Club premises all players should proceed to their allocated position for play. 
· We can configure our green to accommodate 4 alternate rinks and therefore we can offer up to four triples (maximum 24 people)
· Access to the Clubhouse and changing rooms will be permitted only for use of the toilet facilities and any emergency equipment.
· For the time being, the dress code will be Greys for all matches.
· We cannot offer teas to visiting clubs until the clubhouse is open for use so players should bring their own water/refreshments if they require them.
· Equipment will be sanitised by us before and after every use but players are advised to have their own personal hand sanitisers as well.
· Drinks from the bar will be not be available until further notice. Members must bring their own refreshments.  
· Should measuring be necessary, players must use their own measure.
· Spray chalk only may be used.
· Jacks and mats are to be handled by lead players only. 
· Scoreboards are to be handled by skips only
· Where pushers are used, they should be used consistently by the same player throughout the game. 
· Social distancing should be kept in mind at all times.
Please advise if you feel that any further measures should be in place. We look forward to getting out there on the green again.
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